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April 11, 2013 

 

The Honorable Vincent Orange 

Council of the District of Columbia 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite 107 

Washington, DC 20004 

 

VIA E-MAIL:  vorange@dccouncil.us 

 

RE:  Barney Circle & Southeast Boulevard Transportation Study 

 

Dear Councilmember Orange: 

 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B (ANC6B) noticed, in your news release 

of February 22, 2013, your interest in a bus facility concept included in the above-

referenced District Department of Transportation (DDOT) study.  Accordingly, 

ANC6B is forwarding to you a copy of its April 11, 2013, letter to DDOT 

regarding this study. 

 

You will find the Commission's sentiments regarding a bus facility concept 

included in the DDOT study on page 3 of the letter.  ANC6B would be pleased to 

meet with you and your staff to discuss this issue further. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian Flahaven 

Chair 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 
 

 


